Method of Delivery
Date

Employee's Name
Address
City, State  ZIP
Dear Name:

It is with regret that I must inform you that, effective close-of-business Day and Date, you will be separated from your position as a Permanent, Provisional, Exempt, etc. employee in class Job Code and Title with Department Name.  This action is due to the separation of an employee in another City department with more seniority than you.

If you have permanent civil service status, you may have holdover or displacement rights to another City position.  The Department of Human Resources Layoff Processing Team will evaluate your employment history to determine your holdover or displacement rights.  A team member will contact you directly.  If you do not hear from a DHR Layoff Processing Team member within a reasonable amount of time, you should contact your department’s Layoff Coordinator or Departmental Personnel Officer.  

For information regarding continuation of your health benefits, please refer to the enclosed, Employee Layoff Information Booklet, or contact the Health Service System Membership Division at (415) 554-1756.

Should you wish to discuss this matter with me, I can be reached at DPO's Phone Number.

Your contributions to this department have been greatly appreciated.  On behalf of Appointing Officer's Title or Name and the Department Name, I wish you every success in your future endeavors.

Very truly yours,

DPO's Name
Departmental Personnel Officer

Enclosures:
Separation Report


Employee Layoff Information Booklet

cc:
Appointing Officer

DHR, Layoff Processing Team

Union Name – FAX and U.S. Mail


Retirement System
Displacement Template








